CHESHIRE FOREST HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MEETING MINUTES

Regular Board of Directors Meeting
21 February 2023

According to Article XI, Section 1 of the Cheshire Forest Homeowners Association By-Laws, a regular meeting of
the Board was to be held on Tuesday, February 15, 2022, at 500 Cheshire Forest Drive, Chesapeake, VA 23322.

Due to illness, a quorum of the Board was not achievable, and no meeting took place.

The next Meeting is scheduled for March 21, 2023
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